
 

 

 

Attendance – Week Ending Friday 23rd June 2023 

Kingfisher: 96.55%   Rabbit: 96.67%  Butterfly: 88.54% 

Woodpecker: 94.46%   Squirrel: 91.54%  Bumblebee: 92.74% 

Tawny Owl: 96.17%       Hedgehog: 95.19%  Ladybird: 93.63% 

The classes with the best attendance in each year group this week: Kingfisher, Rabbit and Ladybird 

 The overall whole school attendance this week is: 93.98%  

Thank you for continuing to support us by bringing your child to school every day. 

We hope to continue to improve these attendance results as we continue throughout the Summer Term.  

 

Stars of the Week! 
Each week two pupils from each class are entered into our golden book. One pupil is awarded the overall 

class Star of the Week and the second pupil is for being either our Writer of the Week or our 

Mathematician of the week! 

 

Class Stars       Writing Stars  

Kingfisher: Darius      Kingfisher: Isaac     

Woodpecker: Sophie       Woodpecker: Emma-Rae 

Tawny Owl: Emma      Tawny Owl: Runilson 

Rabbit: Frannie       Rabbit: Zain 

Squirrel: Nora       Squirrel: Ollie-David 

Hedgehog: Anais         Hedgehog: Ellie 

Butterfly: Hunter      Butterfly: Oscar   

Bumblebee: Ellie-Ann       Bumblebee: Ifeanyi  

Ladybird: Phoebe      Ladybird: Amelia 

Nursery: Rafi       Nursery: Menaal  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parentpay 

There are still a large number of debts that are outstanding on ParentPay. 

These could be for Breakfast and/or Afterschool Club and Nursery school dinners and 

Lunchtime Supervision. 

We are quickly approaching the end of the year and these debts will remain in the next 

academic year so all parents and carers need to ensure all money outstanding is paid as 

soon as possible.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Summer Diary Dates  

Friday 30th June  - Parent Meeting for Reception starting September 2023  

Tuesday 4th July  - Sports Day. See details below for times 

Wednesday 5th July  - Nursery PM Sports Day 

Friday 7th July  - Meeting for New Nursery Parents 

Monday 17th July - Summer Walkabout 

Wednesday 19th July   - Year 2 Graduation. More details to follow 

Thursday 20th July -  Nursery Last Day 

Friday 21st July   - Finish for Summer Holidays  

Windrush Day Celebrations 

We have had a wonderful day in school today celebrating Windrush Day! 

The children thoroughly enjoyed their picnic lunch followed by a parade around the 

playground with their handmade flags. 

We then enjoyed an afternoon of Caribbean music, dancing and playing all together! 

 
Parking 

It has been brought to our attention that there have been some issues this week with the 

parking outside the school, particularly on Davington Road. 

Please be mindful of where you park when dropping your children to school in the morning 

and when you pick them up in the afternoon.  

You should not park on the yellow zig zag lines at any time and you should not be parking 

across any residents’ driveways or in the parking bays. 

Please try to leave plenty of room on the pavement for pedestrians to walk past safely and do 

not leave your car in the middle of the road whilst you bring your children into school. 

 

Sports Day  

An official letter with more details about your child’s sports day will be sent out to you soon. 

Here are the times that each year groups session will be taking place: 

Nursery – 04/07/23 at 9.05 - 9.30am  Year 1 & Year 2 – 04/07/23 at 2 – 3pm 

Reception – 04/07/23 at 10 – 11am  Nursery PM – 05/07/23 at 2.30 – 3pm 


